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Sent:Thu, 11 Mar 2021 18:00:33 +0000

To:Development Control
Subject:Fwd: Application for tree works to cherry trees at 85 Park Avenue Hull.
Attachments:Tree Works PP 85 Park Ave HU5.pdf

Caution - This email was sent from outside of our organisation. Do not click on any

links, preview or open any attachments, or provide any log-in details unless you
recognise the sender and know the content 1s safe.

Hello
After discussing with a local tree surgeon, please find attached the planning application

for tree works at the above property. I have also attached pictures as supporting

documentation in support of the application. Tree locations are noted on the site plan /
sketch.

Please advise regarding timescales for permission as Cherry 1 is rotten through the trunk
and 1s a danger.

[t you require any further information please don't hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards




